
 

 

Crawford County 
Commission on Aging 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION 

NOTICE 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Commission on Aging Board scheduled for: 
 

Wednesday, February 23rd 
 

has been cancelled due to the potential of a lack of 
quorum.  The next scheduled Board meeting will 
take place on Wednesday, March 23

rd
 at 1pm and 

be held at Meeting to be held at the  
 

Commission on Aging 
308 Lawndale St. 
Grayling, MI 49738 
(989) 348-7123 

 
 

       _______________________ 
       Alice Snyder, COA Director 
Posted:  08/23/10 


